
  

Meeting 2007 January 08 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

 

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE 

 

 

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 

AND COUNCILLORS 

 

 

SUBJECT: GRAFFITI ON BC HYDRO PROPERTIES 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Mayor and Council write to BC Hydro to request removal of graffiti on their 

properties, and to encourage more cooperation between BC Hydro and the City of 

Burnaby. 

 

 

REPORT 
 

The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2006 December 14, received a 

request from a Committee member to pursue removal of graffiti from BC Hydro properties.  It 

was noted that BC Hydro has not responded to requests to remove graffiti when submitted on an 

individual basis and therefore it is hoped Council will be in a better position to encourage 

cooperation. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor P. Calendino 

Chair 

 

Councillor C. Jordan 

Vice Chair 

 

Councillor G. Begin 

Member 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 

Director Planning and Building 

Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. Services 

Graffiti Task Force 

 


